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ASCENSION
Pray for us 
Ruega por  
nosotros

Por los 
enfermos y 
los que están 
sufriendo 
de nuestra 
comunidad.

For the sick and 
suffering in our 
community:  
Bill Leto, Willie 
Dominguez.

Por nuestros 
amados 
difuntos, que 
descansen en 
los amorosos 
brazos de 
Jesús.

For our beloved 
dead, may they 
rest in the 
loving arms of 
Jesus: 
Deb Korogi  
(Fr. Dale’s 
sister-in-law).

Join us TODAY  
for our Fall Fiesta!
¡Acompáñanos en 
nuestra Fiesta de Otoño!

When: Sept. 8, after 9:30 a.m. 
Mass
What: Food, music, 
community, fun!
We need YOU to:
• Join us! It’s not a party without 

YOU!
• Contribute! Do you have a 

specialty dish you can prepare 
and share? German, Polish, 
Ecuadorean, Native American... 
whatever you make is welcome! 

• Make a gift! Help provide 
supplies for the event. 

• Volunteer! We need many hands!
See Gerardo for more information. 
Presale tickets will be sold after 
Mass Sept. 1.

Applications 
are now being 
accepted for the 
Lead Preschool 
Teacher position 
at St. John Paul II  
Catholic School’s Early Childhood Learning Center. 
Please submit a formal resume and cover letter to 
Christina Davis, Talent Recruiter at cdavis@acamn.org. 
Include job title in the subject line. 

You’re invited to the Synod on Synodality Listening Session 2024
2 p.m. Sunday, Sept. 15 
St. Joan of Arc Catholic Community, 4537 Third Ave. S. Minneapolis
Facilitator: Dr. Cynthia Bailey Manns

Synod on Synodality: Pope Francis says, “The purpose of the Synod…is not to produce 
documents, but to ‘plant dreams, draw forth prophecies and visions, allow hope to 
flourish, inspire trust, bind up wounds, weave together relationships, awaken a dawn 
of hope, learn from one another and create a bright resourcefulness that will enlighten 
minds, warm hearts, give strength to our hands.’” (Preparatory Document, #32)

No matter Pope Francis’ decisions regarding the topics identified for further review 
at the 2023 Synod, we will experience joys and disappointments. Our gathering now 
is to practice being the Body of Christ together as we continue healing, reconciling 
and restoring trust within the Church and society. Please come prepared with a 
two-minute reflection to share during Conversations in the Spirit regarding the 
“healing, reconciliation and restoration” you believe needs to occur within our 
Church. If possible, please review the 2024 Instrumentus Laboris document. (Link at 
ascensionmpls.org) 

Volunteers needed for 3:30 p.m. Mass
We need volunteers for all liturgical ministry 
positions including sacristan, usher, lector and 
Eucharistic minister at the Saturday Mass in 
English. 

We are making the schedule of volunteers for the 
fall months of September, October and November. 
You will usually be scheduled once a month if we 
have enough people volunteer. 

Please email peggy.juergens@gmail, talk with 
Peggy at Mass or talk to a parish staff member.

Full-time opening for Preschool Teacher



Enroll your child for 2024-25  

Our regular Mass 
schedule resumes on 
Sunday, Sept. 15. 
• There will be two bilingual 

Masses every Sunday, at 
9:30 a.m. and 11:30 a.m.

• Saturday Mass is in English 
at 3:30 p.m.

Nuestro horario regular 
de misas se reanuda el 
domingo 15 de septiembre 
• Habrá dos misas bilingües 

cada domingo, a las 9:30 
a.m. y a las 11:30 a.m.

• La misa del sábado es en 
inglés a las 3:30 p.m.

Did you miss it? Watch Chiqui Ryan’s concert online
Chiqui and an amazing group of musicians put on a great concert at Ascension 
to raise money for Iglesia de San Lucas Evangelista in San Lucas Tolimán, 
Solala, Guatemala. That is the church in Chiqui’s hometown, and it is in great 
need. You can watch the concert on Ascension’s YouTube channel, youtube.
com/@ChurchoftheAscensionMN. Scan the code to make a gift. 

Chiqui y un increíble grupo de músicos dieron un gran concierto en 
Ascensión para recaudar fondos para la Iglesia de San Lucas Evangelista 
en San Lucas Tolimán, Solala, Guatemala. Esa es la iglesia en la ciudad natal de Chiqui, y está en 
gran necesidad. Puedes ver el concierto en el canal de YouTube de Ascension, youtube.com/@
ChurchoftheAscensionMN

Please join us as we recognize and honor 
St. Phoebe at Mass on Sunday, Sept. 15.
Por favor, únase a nosotros en el reconocimiento y 
homenaje a Santa Febe en la misa del domingo 15 
de septiembre.


